
Attachment 5: Letter to Potential Telephone Interview Participants



Script # 3 Email invitation to potential participants in the Telephone Interviews 

Dear [Invitee],
My name is Cheryl Gagne from BRSS TACS again. I am writing to invite you to 
participate in a telephone interview about the core competencies that you rated on the 
Core Competencies Survey. The telephone interview will ask questions about your 
thoughts about the competencies that you rated and about competencies for peer workers 
in general. The information that you provide in the interview will contribute to the 
“Identifying Core Competencies of Peer Workers in the Behavioral Health Workforce” 
project. The interview will take about 45 minutes and participants will be given a $25.00 
honorarium for participating.

If you are interested in participating, please respond to this email right away so that we 
can schedule and conduct the interview. We will be conducting interviews between [start 
of data collection date range] and [end of data collection date range] at a time that is 
convenient for you.

If you have any questions, please email me or give me a call at (791) 247-1752. I’ll look 
forward to your participation.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Gagne 

Cheryl Gagne, Sc.D.
Deputy Director BRSS TACS
Center for Social Innovation 
200 Reservoir Street Suite 202
Needham Heights, MA 02494
(617) 467-6014  x 253
cgagne@center4si.com




